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Strategic impact  

Major infrastructure projects (including Nationally Significant Infrastructure Projects 
(NSIP)) in Norfolk carry implications for the public rights of way (PRoW) network. 

 
Executive summary 

The way in which major infrastructure projects (including Nationally Significant 
Infrastructure Projects (NSIP)) impact on public rights of way is presented  

 
Recommendations:  

That the NLAF notes PROW implications associated with current major 
infrastructure projects and plans and considers its response to the issues and 
opportunities presented.  

 

1.  Proposal  

1.1.  A number of Nationally Significant Infrastructure Projects (NSIP) are planned in 
Norfolk.  The implications for the PRoW network have been identified and 
explained. 

2.  Evidence 

2.1.   A list of current major infrastructure projects with PRoW implications has been 
collated by NCC Green Infrastructure Team (Appendix 1) 

3.  Financial Implications 

3.1.  none 

4.  Issues, risks and innovation 

4.1.  none 

5.  Background 

5.1.  Please see Evidence 

 

Officer Contact 
If you have any questions about matters contained in this paper or want to see copies of 
any assessments, eg equality impact assessment, please get in touch with:  

Officer name : Andrew Hutcheson Tel No. : 222767 

Email address : Andrew.hutcheson@norfolk.gov.uk  

 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, braille, 
alternative format or in a different language please 
contact 0344 800 8020 or 0344 800 8011 
(textphone) and we will do our best to help. 
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